
SOCIAL DISTANCING POLICY NOTICE 
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY

 
On March 23, 2020, the Oregon State Governor’s Office issued 
Executive Order No. 20-12, which requires businesses to implement 
social distancing policies in order to remain open and requires 
workplaces to implement teleworking and work-at-home options when 
possible. 

Social Distancing Requirements apply to employees, vendors and 
members visiting our facilities.

The following restrictions apply to Mid Oregon Credit Union facilities 
until the Governor’s order is lifted:

•	 All persons will maintain distance of at least 6 feet from other 
persons when the essential business being conducted does not 
require closer proximity.  

•	 Mid Oregon Credit Union lobby service is available by appointment 
only.  Mid Oregon may redirect members to alternate service 
channels when requested transactions can be completed without an 
in-person visit.

•	 Branch access is restricted.  Only members with appointments will be 
allowed in branches.  

•	 Drive-up service continues to be available without an appointment in 
branches that have drive-up access.
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